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Norwegian Cruise Line Schedules
Conference Call With Holders of Its 11.75%
Senior Secured Notes
MIAMI – April 27, 2010 – Norwegian Cruise Line (NCL Corporation Ltd., "Norwegian" or "the
Company") today scheduled its quarterly conference call with holders of the Company's
11.75% Senior Secured Notes due 2016 to discuss first quarter 2010 financial results
pursuant to the indenture dated November 12, 2009.  The conference call will take place on
Thursday, April 29, 2010 at 10:00 am (EDT).  Holders of the notes wishing to participate
should contact Patty Yanckowitz at (305) 436-4821 to register and receive dial-in
information.

About Norwegian Cruise Line

Norwegian Cruise Line is the innovator in cruise travel with a 43-year history of breaking the
boundaries of traditional cruising, most notably with the introduction of Freestyle Cruising
which has revolutionized the industry by allowing guests more freedom and flexibility.

Today, Norwegian has the youngest fleet in the industry with 10 purpose-built Freestyle
Cruising ships, providing guests the opportunity to enjoy a relaxed cruise vacation on the
newest, most contemporary ships at sea.

Norwegian is presently building Norwegian Epic, the company's largest and most innovative
Freestyle Cruising ship to date, for delivery in June.  Norwegian Cruise Line is the official
cruise line of Blue Man Group, debuting for the first time at sea on Norwegian Epic.

High resolution, downloadable images are available at www.ncl.com/pressroom. For further
information on Norwegian Cruise Line, visit www.ncl.com, follow us on Facebook and Twitter
@NCLFreestyle or contact us in the U.S. and Canada at 866-234-7350.
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